April 11, 2013

To Whom It May Concern,

I am happy to recommend Adree Fairbanks for a teaching position.
Adree was a student teacher in our classroom this year. She has shown
herself to be a bright and enthusiastic young educator.

She showed her skills at whole group and small group teaching.
Because our classroom has two half day Kindergarten classes, she had the
opportunity to teach the same lesson twice each day. This was a great
learning exercise. Adree often took the time to adjust a lesson for the
afternoon class to make it just right.

Adree’s lessons were creative, meaningful and appropriate for five
and six year olds. She also would deal with behavior issues quickly,
confidently and with kindness.

I know she has taken on an even bigger role in the classroom during
her First Grade student teaching experience. I am confident that she will be
an excellent Early Education Teacher.

Sincerely,

TQoun G A
Elaine G. Becker

Paraeducator for Jennifer Vasquez’s
Kindergarten Class

Wasatch Elementary School
801-578-8564 Ext. 201



